STATE OF ARIZONA

Department of Revenue
September 24, 2018 Office of Economic Research & Analysis
Facsimile — (602) 716-7991

Boys to Men Tucson, Inc. (formerly known as The Desert Men's Council)
Attn: Felipe Jacome

5210 E Pima Street, Suite 200

Tucson, AZ 85712

RE: Qualifying Charitable Organization — Program Update

Greetings Mr. Jacome:

This letter is to inform you of administrative changes to the Credit for Donations made to
Qualifying Charitable Organizations. All certified charities have been assigned a QCO Code.
This code will identify your organization to donors seeking to utilize the tax credit.

Your organization’s assigned QCO Code is: 20799.

Donors will be required to use this code when taking the tax credit on their income tax returns.
Therefore, your organization should refer to this code in your materials and for anything you
provide to your donors. This code has been added to the 2018 list of Qualifying Charitable
Organizations on the Arizona Department of Revenue website. To view the list, navigate to
azdor.gov, click on “Tax Credits”, “Contributions to QCOs and QFCOs” and then select the
2018 QCO list.

If you have any questions, please email them to QCO@azdor.gov.

Best regards,

Jaclyn AaronsCooke

Arizona Department of Revenue

Office of Economic Research & Analysis
(602) 716-6282

QCO@azdor.gov
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